
As an employee for a City Government, with my husband driving truck over the road these increases 
would make it impossible for us to afford to live in this great state.  We can just barely pay our bills as it 
is right now.  We do have two children one is 15 the other 11 who need family time of more than one 
hour each week, which we have right now, but if this bill passes we would not have any time to spend as 
a family due to the fact of both parents needing to work double time to pay the utility bills for our 
household. 
Thank You For Your Time and consideration of my comments; 
 

Salli Hysell 
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